
RABBI HASKEL LOOKSTEIN 

125 EAST 85TH STREET 

NEW YORK, N. Y., 10028 

SACRAMENTO 2-0800 

March 29, 1966 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

131 west 86th Street 

New York, N. Y. 

Dear Norman: 

Thank you very much for sending me a copy of 

"A Hedge of Roses." I am looking forward to reading it 

and I am confident that it will fill a hitherto unfilled 

void (no pun intended) in this vital area of Jewish life. 

Best regards to the family and my best wishes 
to you for a happy and Kosher Pesach. 

Very cordially yours, 
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Haskel Lookstein 
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